
Vandy Beth Glenn is an Atlanta, Georgia native and graduate of the University of 
Georgia. She served the U.S. Navy as an officer in the Pacific Ocean, then worked for a 
time in Information Technology. In October 2005 she was hired as a legislative editor at 
the Georgia General Assembly’s Office of Legislative Counsel. She was fired in October 
2007 when her employer learned that she would be transitioning from male to female in 
accordance with her health care providers’ recommendations. She is continuing her 
search for full-time employment. 


